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Meeting Minutes – Final 
Tuesday, April 18, 2017 

 
Meeting was called to order at 6:02PM. 
 
In attendance: Chief Wyman, Bill Urbach, Kevin Sullivan, Lorrie Carey and Barbara 
Randall 
 
Motion to accept minutes from 10/18/16. Seconded. All in favor. 
 
Chief Wyman’s Updates: 
 Thanks to the support of Boscawen voters at the March Town Meeting, money for 
a new cruiser will soon be available. The cruiser will be ordered later this year at which 
time two of the current, older cruisers will be retired. 
 Four cruisers are now equipped with tablets allowing officers to record 
information at the scene. 
 The department has been dealing with numerous drug and mental health related 
issues.  
 
New Business: 
 The Police Department will once again participate in Drug Take Back Day on 
April 29th. 
 Police Committee meetings will now be held quarterly on the 3rd Tuesday of the 
following months: January, April, July and October. Meetings will still be held at 
6:00pm. 
 
With no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 6:52PM. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for July 18, 2017 at 6:00pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barbara Randall 
 
   
 
 


